
From: Butler, Matthew
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 20-1605
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022 10:04:24 AM

From: Rita Kay Andrews <rkayand4@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 1, 2022 3:34 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Birch Solar
 
I am writing this today to let you know I am totally against this Industrial solar farm. Please don’t
pass this and ruin our beautiful farming community.  Plus all the wildlife that struggle now with
habitat.  Most people I have talked to are against it.
Thank you
Rita Kay Andrews
5635 Spencerville Rd.
Lima, Ohio 45805 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 

mailto:matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:csc@ohio.gov


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

5/2/2022 11:20:41 AM

in

Case No(s). 20-1605-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Rita Kay Andrews, via website, electronically filed by
Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing


	

